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To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

This letter is to express the strong support of the Flemish Entomological Society, Belgium, for the bid of 

the Royal Entomological Society, UK, to organise an International Congress of Entomology in Liverpool in 

2033. 

Both Societies have a very long history of close cooperation. A narrow Channel separates us 

geographically, but we are united in our vision, goals, and policies concerning entomological science, its 

promotion, and service to society, driven by the knowledge and passion of our members. 

The RES has so much to offer to the world's entomological community – the best organisation, the best 

involvement of citizens and the highest level of academic research. The FES expresses the wish of our 

members to be a supportive part of the ICE 2033 organisation. The FES will do its best to be a close and 

reliable partner, forming a strong, supportive alliance to assist the RES in organising the ICE congress that 

might change the way we deal with entomology science and insects. 

 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Dr. Jurate De Prins, FRES 

Membership Secretary of the Flemish Entomological Society 


